
 

 

 
 

Note for Information in relation to Consultation Paper on 

Proposals for Solvency II 2020 Review on the Harmonisation 

of National Guarantee Schemes 
 
On the 9th July 2019 the European Insurance and Occupational Pensions Authority has launched 
a Consultation Paper on Proposals for Solvency II 2020 Review on the Harmonisation of National 
Guarantee Schemes. The consultation covers a number of topics, including topics that EIOPA 
has already started to work on, such as Insurance Guarantee Schemes (IGSs) and macro-
prudential policy in insurance. 
 
This consultation is open until Friday, 18th October 2019. Comments should be submitted via 
email by email to CP-19-005@eiopa.europa.eu in the Template for comments. Please note that 
comments not provided in the template for comments, sent to a different email address or 
submitted after the deadline cannot be processed and taken into account.  
 
The Consultation Document can be accessed via the link on EIOPA website (Link: 
https://eiopa.europa.eu/Publications/Consultations/EIOPA-BoS-19-
259_Consultation%20paper%20on%20Harmonisation%20of%20IGSs.pdf).  
 
It is appreciated that any feedback provided to EIOPA is copied to the Malta Financial Services 
Authority  Insurance and Pensions Supervision Unit e-mail address ipsu@mfsa.com.mt.    
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